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We have another new staff joining

us.  Her name is Taylor.  She has

her ECE level one and will be

joining us in the preschool room. 

 We will be saying good-bye to Jo

as she takes on a new adventure. 

 She will be greatly missed but we

wish her all the best!

We will be setting up an open

house date on June 22nd at 6

-7.  This will give parents the

opportunity to see the children's

classrooms and  meet their

teachers.   Look   for more

information to come.

June 18th - Father's Day

June 22nd - Open House

June 29th - Birthday Snack

June 30th - Closed in lieu of

July 1st

REMINDERS
Please remember to submit your summer calendar

if you haven't already.

Check and see if your child needs a top up of

sunscreen (lotion preferred)  and bug spray.  


